
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Westwood Stormwater Bylaw, Chapter 350 

Westwood Conservation Commission 
 

The Westwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing, under 

Chapter 350 of Westwood General Bylaws on: 

 

Date: November 6, 2024 

Time: 7:00 pm 

Place: 50 Carby Street 

A permit is requested by Demetrios Haseotes 

Address – 64 Churchill Road, Westwood MA 02090 

 

The project is located at 64 Chruchill Road, Westwood, MA 02090.  The applicant is 

proposing land disturbance of more than a ½ acre of land for the demolition of the 

existing single family home and construction of a new single family home with 

associated utilities and grading.  This property is also known as Assessor’s Map 09, 

Lot 103.  

 

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under 

“Current Applications Link” for the Conservation & Stormwater Management Division at 

www.westwoodpermit.org, and click on “Conservation Commission Applications”.   You 

may also view the material between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, 

and 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Friday at the Conservation Commission Office at the Carby 

Street Municipal Building at 50 Carby Street, Westwood, MA 02090.  Interested persons 

are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the 

Conservation Commission.   If you cannot attend the hearing please submit comments in 

writing to the Conservation Commission Office at the above address or by email to  

kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma.us at least three business days in advance.  
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